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To: Maine Immunization Program Providers 

From: Maine Immunization Program 

Subject: Thermometers   

Date: August 7, 2013

The Maine Immunization Program (MIP) is currently undertaking an effort to replace thermometers currently in use by our providers with continuous temperature monitoring devices called “data loggers.”  The brand we have purchased is Log Tag. These devices will be distributed along with detailed instructions over the second half of 2013. We realize that some practices may have thermometers with calibration dates due to expire before they are scheduled to receive their Log Tag units. If you have a practice that needs certified calibrated thermometers please direct these calls to Jessica Demers at 207-287-3746 or email Jessica.Demers@Maine.gov.

Please note that we do not provide thermometers to nursing facilities.

Thank you for your dedication to keeping the citizens of Maine free from vaccine-preventable diseases.

Sincerely,



Celeste J. Poulin, MPA
Health Program Manager/Quality Assurance
Maine Immunization Program
286 Water St., 9th Floor
Augusta, ME 04330
(P) (207) 287-4466

image1.jpeg
Department of Health and Human Services
Maine Center for Disease Maine Center for Disease Control and Prevention
Control and Prevention 286 Water Street

11 State House Station

Augusta, Maine (04333-0011

Tel.: (207) 287-8016; Fax: (207) 287-9058

Paul R. LePage, Governor Mary C. Mayhew, Commissioner TTY Users: Dial 711 (Maine Relay)

An Office of the
Department of Health and Human Services





